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HHA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING

Via Zoom
Monday 9th November 2020 @ 7.00pm

Present: The President (MH), Chairman (SD), Secretary (JT), Treasurer (RW), Mike Ward (EMW), Richard Macer (RM), Alan Dow (AD - CDA), Gaynor Toms (GT), Ian Southgate (IS), Nicki Smith (NS), Matthew Ashley (MA) and Heather Windust (HW).
1. APOLOGIES

Vice Chairman (FT) and Koo Janzen (KJ).
2. Review of implications of suspension of hockey in England:
a)
Discipline - report presented, the National Discipline Administrator has advised that player suspensions can be split either side of the suspension in all hockey being played.
Romsey case, additional suspension of 14 days will only start after resumption of hockey.

Haslemere case, no dates for this suspension have yet been set so this will be delayed until resumption with a minimum duration of 30 days.

b)
Player Pathway - KJ confirmed intention of holding outstanding DC sessions in December if possible.

c)
Juniors – HW reported that one block of fixtures will need to be moved, but will wait until Adult re-arrangements known before proposing a date.  First 'League' games were scheduled for Nov 8th and have had to be cancelled.  On a different note she reported that a South Central meeting was scheduled for Thursday and will share draft proposal once published.
d)
Leagues - GT reported the EH position and had discussed with Rich Beer earlier today.  Scheduling of restart still not known and will need to consider implication of any Tiers on travel, and lack of training whether or not play can take place on 5th.

FT was unable to connect but provided this input via email.
“The SCWHL have already re-allocated the first two matches missed in Nov to 9 & 16 Jan 2021 and we are looking at using more of the Sun slip dates to catch the other two Nov dates. Currently we doubt that the 5 Dec game will go ahead as even if the lockdown is called off on 2 Dec – no one will have had a chance to train.  Consequently we are having a Committee meeting either later this week/early next to decide whether we dump Dec now and extend the season by two weeks – or try and use Sat 12 December to salvage one set of matches.”
NS had not yet spoken to other HWHL committee members.  She would like to play one week in December but did not believe that the 5th was appropriate with no training so this was likely to be 12th.  Possibility of playing on Sundays, but she was not confident that teams will be able to make the dates.  She will be discussing with Vicky and Jo (the other committee members) shortly.

EMW expressed concern over getting five additional games in after Xmas in the SMHL.  No decision made yet on how to progress/reschedule.  He would like to play one match before Xmas but not sure this will happen.  Doubtful can fit all fixtures in on the current schedule.  Weather could also impact the situation.  He will take the view of clubs into consideration on how to deal with this if the picture is still unclear.  South MHL will be holding a meeting in a couple of weeks' time to discuss.

IS currently waiting for South advice to apply to HOL.  Provisionally looking to run for longer to the end of April and use empty date(s) at half term, this assumes pitches are available.  More difficult in Div 6 and above where 12 teams are playing.

MH expressed as desire for leagues to go in the same direction if possible.

SD noted EH had a view on how to conclude seasons if they were curtailed in any way.  Key was to ensure one fixture played against all other teams.  He noted that it was not as vital to conclude the league this season this year due to proposed league re-organisation.  Promotion/relegation not as important as more than one season’s performance would be taken into account when deciding on new league positions.

MH agreed that the best decision would be to extend the season for a number of reasons.

IS and NS agreed it would be easier if the decision was aligned at county level.  It was also confirmed new dates will be prescribed by leagues not up to clubs to arrange.  They both agreed that not playing on December 5th was their preferred option with a possible date on December 19th and then extending fixtures until end of April with no half term break.  This was agreed by the Council, noting any approvals that might be required from above.
It was also agreed that if any fixtures scheduled for 19th need to be re-arranged due to lack of numbers, teams will not be penalised for requesting postponement.  (Clubs would not be informed of this in advance).
RW confirmed umpires will service the leagues as required.

3. ANY OTHER BUSINESS
GT asked for any stories that could be used on the EH website to help keep spirits up in the Hockey Community during lockdown.
The meeting ended at 7.50pm.

Date Of Next Meeting: December 14th
Chairman





Date
Chairman
vice chairman
secretary
treasurer
stephen downham
frankie tierney
john thompson
richard wood

chairman@hampshireha.co.uk
frankie.tierney@herrington-carmichael.com
secretary@HAMPSHIREHA.CO.UK
treasurer@hampshireha.co.uk 

Chairman
vice chairman
secretary
treasurer
stephen downham
frankie tierney
john thompson
richard wood

chairman@hampshireha.co.uk
frankie.tierney@herrington-carmichael.com
secretary@HAMPSHIREHA.CO.UK
treasurer@hampshireha.co.uk 


[image: image1.png][image: image2.png]